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September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Presentation for Year 12 Parents on Study Skills 
Wednesday 2nd October, 2019 

 
I would like to invite you to a presentation on Study Skills given by Elevate Education on Wednesday 2nd 
October at 7.30pm in the Queen’s Hall.   
 
Your son will see a similar presentation from Elevate in school on Friday 27th September. The 
presentation centres on the research into what the most successful students do to prepare themselves 
for success at A Level and beyond.   
 
Last year when your son was in Year 11, he attended a presentation by Elevate on revision for his GCSEs.  
The feedback that we received was 100% positive, hence why we have booked Elevate again to present 
a seminar to Year 12 students.  There will be a follow-up seminar for Year 12 later in the term when the 
focus will be on time management.  I certainly hope Year 12 find this information helpful at the start of 
their Sixth Form career.   
 
I believe it will be beneficial if you have an awareness of the information that will be given to your son 
so that you can encourage him in using the study tips at home.  We have run these presentations in the 
past for parents who have told us how useful the information has been in helping them to support their 
son. 
 
Your son is not required to attend the presentation with you. It is a chance for you to listen and ask any 
questions you may have about study skills.  I would thoroughly recommend your attendance at the 
evening, which will last no longer than one hour.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr S J Noyes 
Director of Sixth Form 
 


